
Learn about the opportunities.  Discover your own strength.

Future Women Leaders
In Law Enforcement

 Week-long program April 10-15th, 2017

Learn about policing and meet women law 
enforcement leaders during a week-long program 
hosted with our partner, South Seattle College. 

Classes Monday through Saturday from 9AM - 
3PM   at South Seattle College.  
Classes are free and are open to young women 
between 16-20 years old.  
Priority given to young women entering the 12th grade during the 
school year 2016-2017.  
Young women from a wide variety of cultures and backgrounds are encouraged to apply. 
South Seattle College will provide workforce readiness assistance during the program. 

Visit seattle.gov/policejobs/future-women-leaders to apply


